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MPLA Activities 

Attended NMLA-MPLA conference October 29 – November 1, 2019 

Submitted NV news for MPLA newsletter 

Created selection team for Leadership Institute 2020 

Submitted recommendations to LI coordinator 

Sent email reminders to members who have not paid dues 

  

NLA Activities 

Attended NLA conference November 3-4, 2019 

Encouraged LI applications at conference 

Attended NLA Executive Board meetings on December 13, 2019 and February 5, 2020 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Luise Davis 


